DNICS

DES MOINES CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

July 13, 2016
DMCS Community,

Happy summer! | hope that your summer has been filled with lots of sunshine, fun-filled travels and great
family time. Summer inside the walls of DMCS has been very busy! Workers have been painting, ripping up
carpet and starting to develop the JH / HS MakerSpace.

As we look forward to our new space, plans are being made on how to best fill and use the space for optimal
student learning. Part of the planning has involved making a list of learning tools and consumable items that
will be used for our builder station and art studio.

Here’s where we need your help! As you do some summer cleaning and organizing, will you look at our list
and see if you have any of our items that you could donate to our space? If you happen to have an extra
wrench set, sewing pattern, or an old telephone - we will take them! Please don’t feel that you need to go out
and purchase any of the items in the list. Just think of this as a “one man’s trash is another man’s treasure”
type of situation!

If you have items to donate, please take them to the JH / HS Office and place them in one of the labeled
laundry bins where items are being collected throughout the summer.

Thank you for your help! Looking forward to the learning adventures ahead!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Becky Parks
JH/HS TAG Teacher


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xd9MSWRsAOsas8jE_h3olCmx0d8zz2_YRJsJTSgxuac/edit?usp=sharing

